BENTLEYVILLE BOROUGH MINUTES
Continued MEETING

Tuesday, December 27, 2016
7:00 pm at the Bentleyville Municipal Complex

The continued meeting of the Bentleyville Borough Council was called to order Call to Order at 7:00pm by Council President Stan Glowaski.  Wayne Hite, Brittany Jansante, Timothy Jansante, Roy Larimer, Robert Paul, Thomas Brown and Dennis Makel were all present.  Brittany Jansante, Shannon Watson and Secretary Kimberly Sacco were absent.
Pledge of Allegiance
Business from the floor:  Wayne Hite asked Robin Powell to appear before council regarding the property on Main Street that the Borough had previously condemned and the Borough had demolished the house that stood on that property.  The liens on the property are sizeable.  Robin Powell is considering purchasing the property but will only do so if he believes that the liens can be waived.  
Old Business
It was moved by Tim Jansante and seconded by Wayne Hite to Adopt Ordinance 583 of 2016 Tax Rate Ordinance.  All were in favor.
New Business

It was moved by Tim Jansante, seconded by Roy Larimer and all were in favor of authorizing 4th quarter $1600 contribution to pension plan.
Other new business 
It was moved by Tim Jansante and seconded by Wayne Hite and all were in favor of adjourning.  The meeting was adjourned.
Respectfully Submitted,

_____________________

Kimberly G. Sacco

Secretary
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